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     I firmly oppose this bill. The government has no right to take away parental control 

of their children. The proposals of this bill are the worst form of child abuse. Also the 

Doctors that are allowing this through their offices are commiting murder. Their oath 

that they take as doctors say do no harm. I hope that tyey can live with themselves. 


